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2nd June 2011

This letter is to invite your Rugby League team & Community to the 2011 QMC.
The Queensland Murri Carnival 2011, is a state wide Indigenous Rugby League Carnival held on the Gold Coast from the 21st – 25th September.
Endorsed by The Australian Rugby League and Queensland Rugby League, this carnival has been classified as aSTATE event.
 32 men’s teams, 8 women’s team and 16 under 15’s teams are invited to play over 4 days at Firth Park Mudgeeraba with cash prizes for the winners & runners up

Maxlea Productions Pty Ltd, headed by Paula Maling & Tony Currie are the company staging this inaugural event with the support of QAIHC, AFP, AEC & the Gold Coast City Council.
Maxlea endeavours to encourage & support where possible all Qld Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander Communities to participate in this first ever competition.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
                  Jurnan Ayerst                                                                                  Tony Currie

              Ph: 0405 027 165                                                                             Ph: 0402 030 002
           admin@maxlea.net                                                                              tony.currie@maxlea.net
http://qmc.maxlea.net/
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